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From: technical_support
Sent: Friday, January 12, 2024 3:38 PM
Subject: Bestlink Alert - AMB#58364 Fairfax Financial Holdings Limited 

Please be advised that on January 12, 2024, due to an administrative error on the release of a Long-Term Issue Credit 
Rating for Fairfax Financial Holdings Limited (AMB#58364) on Reopened Senior Unsecured Notes originally issued 
December 7, 2023, the effective date of the rating did not update to January 12, 2024 on the AM Best website.  Please 
note that as of January 12, 2024,  AM Best has corrected this administrative error on our website. 

Based on our analysis, you are tracking rating events for this company in your Bestlink Alert portfolios. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your cooperation and attention to this matter. If you have any 
questions on the notice, please contact Dan Hofmeister at 908/882-1893  or Gregory Dickerson at 908/882-1737. You 
can also e-mail Technical_Support@ambest.com for additional assistance. 
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